Friends of the Library president, Jean Smith and treasurer,
Marsha Scott are shown with a shelf unit the group recently
purchased for Bell Library in Mentone. Located between the
Children’s Corner and the inside front doors, the mew piece is
' designed to provide shelf and display areas on each side. :

Currently featured on the children’s side are the recently
arrived story book records. A display of food preservation books
is being presented on the opposite side.



